
 

 

 

10th August 2020 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Invitation to Participate in the Hong Kong Visual Arts Exhibition Festival 

 

On behalf of the Hong Kong Society for Education in Art (HKSEA), I am writing to 

invite you to participate in the Hong Kong Visual Arts Education Festival 2020. It would 

be an honour for us and of the great benefit to the art education community here if we 

could present students’ artworks and teachers’ work of your country along with those 

from other countries.  

 

HKSEA, a member of International Society for Education through Art (InSEA), is a 

registered charitable non-profit organisation founded in 1992. We aim at increasing 

public awareness of the significance of visual arts education and cultivating the 

creativity and artistic sensibility of the young generation. Our annual Hong Kong 

Visual Arts Education Festival is one of the most important visual arts education events 

in Hong Kong, attracting as many as 4,000 visitors within the one-week exhibition 

period last year. This year, the festival will have 4 exhibition sessions and we cordially 

invite you to participate in two of them: Exhibition of Visual Arts e-Learning in Hong 

Kong and Overseas Schools and International Student Art Exhibition: Mail Art. 

 

‘Exhibition of Visual Arts e-Learning in Hong Kong and Overseas schools’ is a new 

introduced session this year in response to the COVID-19 outbreak. To review the 

fruitful work of online teaching done by elementary, middle school and high school 

visual art teachers during school closures, we would like to collect outstanding online 

teaching plans, materials or resources designed by individual visual arts educators, as 

well as students’ artworks, to demonstrate a whole new teaching and learning outlook 

worldwide under the pandemic; International Student Art Exhibition is a session first 

introduced in 2018 with participants from 10 countries, aspires, in particular, to foster 

visual exchange between Hong Kong and overseas students. The theme of this year is 

‘Mail Art’ and we welcome all students from kindergarten to college/university outside 

Hong Kong to join. Date and venue of the exhibition are as follows: 

 

 Date: 22nd to 29th December 2020 

 Venue: Hong Kong City Hall  

 

 



 

 

 

All participants, including participated students, will be awarded certificates of 

participation, which will be sent together with a few exhibition catalogues to their 

schools/organisations after the event. 

 
For interested parties, please see the attachment for more details (including submission 

guidelines) and email us at christineho@hksea.org.hk (Project Officer: Christine Ho) for 

further inquiries or submission. We look forward to hearing your favourable reply.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Attachment: 

1. Introduction of HKSEA, Hong Kong Visual Arts Education Festival and details of 

two exhibition sections. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Man-ting WONG 

President of HKSEA 

 
 


